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Is there no respect for life left in our state? increasing availability of assisted suicide 

is a bad idea in every way. There is already an opportunity to end one's life. Let's not 

bypass the safety measures associated with that. A medical provider signs on to do 

no harm. Ending a life is harm. I don't see it any other way. Allowing those that aren't 

even doctors to approve and prescribe the drugs necessary to end a life makes zero 

sense to me, or anyone I know. Shortening the waiting period to 48 hours simply 

doesn't allow enough time to be thoughtful. 

The law on the books now is bad enough. This bill would make it much worse. Let's 

stop making bad decisions while things are bad, and not keep making bad decisions 

until things are worse. Common sense, people. Please. 


